
 
 

 
 

March 5, 2017 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

It is with great enthusiasm that I write to you on behalf of Anne Neumann.  I am a Recreation Supervisor for the 

Round Lake Area Park District (Illinois) and I’ve had the pleasure of supervising Anne during the months of May-

August, 2016.  Working closely with Anne in an environment that provides a wide variety of challenges, allows for a 

unique insight into her character and work ethic.  This insight makes it easy for me to recommend Anne to you, 

without hesitation. 

As a camp counselor, Anne’s responsibilities included:  supervision of the school-aged participants in the program, 

implementing a curriculum to challenge and engage the campers, planning and executing activities for up to 20 

camp participants, ensuring the safety of participants while traveling to off-site locations, and serving as a mentor 

to the young people in her charge. 

The wide variety of personalities inherent in a camp setting can prove difficult for even our most seasoned 

employees and Anne has exceeded all expectations.  Her background and education serve as an invaluable tool 

while facing the many challenges that accompany working with children.  

Anne is motivated, efficient, and committed.  These qualities cannot be taught but are essential elements in the 

makeup of any effective leader in the field of child development. 

There is no doubt that Anne will make a great addition to your program.  It is obvious that she will excel in 

anything she puts her mind to and easy to see that she is passionate about helping people.  I am excited to see 

what Anne will do with the experience she will gain from your program. 

Sincerely, 

 

Doug Bundy, CPRP 

Recreation Supervisor 

Round Lake Area Park District 


